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8th October 2018 

        

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

KS2 Choir 

 

Due to the high numbers currently taking part in our KS2 choir we 

have, unfortunately, had to limit the club to Years 4, 5 and 6. 

 

This is not a decision we have taken lightly as we have a lot of 

talented singers in Year 3.  With that in mind we have taken the 

decision to open choir club up to Year 3 in the Summer term in 

preparation for their move up to Year 4. 

 

We are very sorry to have to make this decision, and only wish we 

could accommodate all children who have shown an interest.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

          
S Withers/S Cox    L Sellars  

Choir Co-ordinator    Headteacher 
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